UNITED STATES
N'JCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11l
799 ROOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN ILLINOIS 60137

FEB 2 1983

Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. James J. 0'Connor
President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted during the period
April 19 th:sugh July 20, 1982, and the special inspection conducted on
September 8 10, 1982, of activities at Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2,
authorized Ly NRC Construction Permits No. CPPR-132 and No. CPPR-133. The
results of the inspections were discussed during an enforcement conference
conducted at the NRC Region III office on August 31, 1982, and at the
Commonwealth Edison Company corporate offices in Chicago, Illinois on
November 19, 1982. The reports setting forth the results of the inspections
and the enforcement conferences are enclosed.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
by telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written
application tc withhold information contained therein within thirty days of
the date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the re-
quirements of 2.790(b)(1). If we do not hear from you in this regard within
the specified periods noted above, a copy of this letter and the enclosed
inspection report will be placed in the Public Document Room.

A separate letter is enclosed that sets forth certain matters of concern

and the items of noncompliance found during these inspections. The responses
directed by this letter are not subject to the clearance procedures of the
Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act
of 1980, PL 96-511.
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2 FEB 2 1983

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning these inspections.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
James G. Keppler

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-456/82-05(DPRP) and
No. 50-457/82-05(DPRP)

cc w/encl:

Cordell Reed, Vice President

Louis 0. DelGeorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

V. 1. Schlosser
Project Manager

R. Cosaro, Project
Superintendent

J. F. Gudac, Station
Superintendent

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Assistan: Attorney General

Michael V. Hasten, Chairman
Illinois Commerce Commission

Neil Hartigan, Attorney General
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